
ADDENDUM	I	–	RFP	Commissary	Service:		Issued:	August	16,	2016	 

We	have	received	requests	from	Commissary	Offerors	to	tour	the	operations	of	our	facility.	Be	advised,	
all	commissary	offerors	who	wish	to	tour	operations	at	the	NRVRJ	may	do	so	by	emailing	Charles	Poff,	
Interim	Superintendent	at	cpoff@nrvrj.org. 


